

Dear Parents and Carers,

It was so wonderful to see so many of you at the residential meeting last term. Year Six is a very special year and therefore we want to make it full of memorable experiences for your child. Therefore I am delighted that we are able to offer a five day residential from Monday 29th October until Friday 2nd November at Longtown Outdoor Learning Centre.

If you are keen for your child to participate in the residential, please return the following permission slip to school with a non-refundable deposit of £50 by **Tuesday 8th May to be paid on-line**. Once the deposit and permission slip are returned to school, we will issue you with a payment plan to support parents; therefore instalments will need to be paid by certain dates in the year to guarantee your child's place on the residential.

Please be aware that the current costing is based on the whole class going and therefore there may be changes to the price if some pupils decide not to participate in the residential. I will inform you at the earliest possible opportunity if this occurs.

We are very excited about the trip, however if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact myself.

Kind regards,	
Charley Oldham Headteacher	
<u>Year</u>	Six Residential to Longtown
I give permission for my child Longtown Outdoor Learning Centre.	to attend the residential at the
	posit on-line payment with this permission slip and don the dates stated to guarantee my child's place on the trip.
Signed	Print Name
Date:	

COGENHOE PRIMARY SCHOOL, YORK AVENUE, COGENHOE, NORTHANTS NN7 1NB

Tel: 01604 890380 www.cogenhoe.northants.sch.uk head@cogenhoe.northants-ecl.gov.uk









